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Mr. James P. Sheesley  
Assistant Executive Secretary  
Attention: Comments—RIN 3064-AF93  
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20429 

Dear Mr. Sheesley: 

Please consider our bank’s objection to the new FDIC insurance assessment for banks under $5 billion in 
assets. As a community bank, this is would cause undue hardship in continuing to serve our community and 
customers. We appreciate your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Larson 

Donna Larson | VP, Commercial Loan Officer 
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